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State agencies collaborate to help New Mexico moms, 
families find infant formula 

 

SANTA FE – New Mexico state agencies are collaborating to provide parents and 
caregivers of infants statewide easy access to information necessary to find infant 
formula supplies and during the ongoing national formula supply shortage.  
 

A new webpage, NMformula.org, has been created to connect families to community 
resources for the public and families eligible for the Women, Infants and Children 
(WIC) program. The resource page provides New Mexicans for information, in 
addition to the crowdsourcing Facebook page, NM Infant Formula Support Network, 
created last week by the Early Childhood Education and Care Department (ECECD).  
 

“This website provides medically reliable information for families with questions 
about how to ensure their children receive proper nutrition,” said acting Department 
of Health Secretary, David R. Scrase, M.D. “We are committed to assist families in 
New Mexico during this national formula shortage until it is resolved and want to 
remind anyone caring for an infant to understand the necessity of assuring formula is 
used in ways that are both accurate and safe for the child.” 
 

The New Mexico WIC program continues to provide individualized guidance for WIC-
eligible families to obtain infant formula.  
 

“We understand the importance of adequate nutrition that supports the healthy 
development of babies and the frustration and anxiety being experienced by moms 
and families around the country. This new web resource makes it easier for parents 
and caregivers to find information on how to increase their supply of infant formula 
safely and responsibly,” said Dr. Janis Gonzales, ECECD’s Chief Health Officer. “For 
instance, diluting formula with extra water is not recommended and can be 
dangerous. If you are having difficulty accessing your child’s regular formula, please 
check with your child’s healthcare provider or your local WIC office to find out what 
comparable formula can be used.” 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001H-9qHrC4zSYkDELMCB0iukDB8qDBKZECldEv5t34cXgwFrJYGoPEJMzvHkGwcJntM61uBkMbIhhaiKgZmYDtSRv9yxG-8oCr72m5YVr7cEYkyVNiggCp77Xn8e4tpTj6dZc8kKCZiGYlkQJ4eqS1ejqMdVj6-xU9SMx6xPhsqyWx50-w7zHc6g==&c=fF9a7mXCqz1wedUlb2VItn3CsfVl_oPM-69oaVMYWYssJIIdQYkoDQ==&ch=z4DctKoeEClLKRwQB7gn2AWrUnNTE_Boe-CwWntkcduhyfbAy4vp2g==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001H-9qHrC4zSYkDELMCB0iukDB8qDBKZECldEv5t34cXgwFrJYGoPEJMzvHkGwcJntYNb2nRtr21lk-KyZM-64sAEnmgn7IjRYbKqaqghpXbzZLN420YS5BgUNz9m5OxPY2jdPSAFe6UqLcFetRqtzQ_z5PatHk729HNlppzX6SvV7oFfpjGojvA==&c=fF9a7mXCqz1wedUlb2VItn3CsfVl_oPM-69oaVMYWYssJIIdQYkoDQ==&ch=z4DctKoeEClLKRwQB7gn2AWrUnNTE_Boe-CwWntkcduhyfbAy4vp2g==


 

New Mexicans can also help others who are in need by donating through Human Milk 
Repository of New Mexico. 
 

At the federal level, President Biden directed the Department of Health and Human 
Services and the U.S. Department of Agriculture to use the Department of Defense 
commercial aircrafts to pick up infant formula from overseas - bypassing regular air 
freighting routes in an effort to speed up distribution. This effort provides immediate 
support as manufacturers continue to ramp up production. 
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